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March 29, 2011

I am pleased to invite you to a celebratory event which the International Bureau of the World
Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) will hold on April 14, 2011, when we will commemorate
the filing of the 2 millionth international application under the Patent Cooperation Treaty (PCT).
The event will begin at 11.30 in the WIPO Main Lobby, and a reception will follow at 12.15.

For further information on the event, and to confirm your participation, please contact
Mrs. Nathalie Nicod, Administrative Assistant, Patent Cooperation Treaty Legal Division
(telephone: +41 22 338 9833; email: nathalie.nicod@wipo.int).

Yours sincerely,

Francis Gurry
Director General
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